












5/1/2019 Guam OPA Mail - Fwd: DPW Citizen Centric Report FY2018

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0?ik=b37209cd4a&view=pt&search=all&permmsgid=msg-f%3A1632283716305161109&simpl=msg-f%3A16322837163… 1/1

Michele Brillante <mbrillante@guamopa.com>

Fwd: DPW Citizen Centric Report FY2018 

Christian Rivera <crivera@guamopa.com> Wed, May 1, 2019 at 9:41 AM
To: Michele Brillante <mbrillante@guamopa.com>
Cc: Ira Palero <ipalero@guamopa.com>, Jerrick Hernandez <jhernandez@guamopa.com>

Hafa Adai Michele,
 
I'm forwarding DPW's CCR FY 2018 received on April 30 2019.
 
Regards,
Chris
 
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Maria G. Duarte <maria.duarte@dpw.guam.gov> 
Date: Tue, Apr 30, 2019 at 4:56 PM 
Subject: DPW Citizen Centric Report FY2018 
To: Office of Public Accountability <admin@guamopa.com>, Angela Flores <angela.flores@bbmr.guam.gov>, Speaker Tina Muna-Barnes
<speaker@guamlegislature.org>, Senator Joe S. San Agusting <senatorjoessanagustin@gmail.com> 
 
 
4/30/19
Hafa Adai.  In accordance with Agency Citizen-Centric Report (CCR) for FY2018, Relative to 1 GCA
Chapter 19, Subsection 1922, attached please find DPW Citizen Centric Report for FY2018.  R/mae
 
 
--  
Maria G. (Mae) Duarte 
Management Analyst  
Department of Public Works 
Administrative Services Division 
(T) (671) 646-3250 
(F) (671) 646-3233
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  This email transmission is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and
may contain information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law.  If you are not the intended
recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this transmittal or the information it contains is strictly
prohibited.  Mis-delivery of this transmittal does not constitute waiver of any applicable privilege.  If you have received this transmission in
error, please immediately notify the sender and delete the original transmission and its attachments.
 
 
 
 
 
 
--  
 

 
 

Christian Rivera
Accountability Auditor
 
Office of Public Accountability - Guam
“Auditing for Good Governance”
 
Main: 475-0390 ext. 207 | Fax: 472-7951 | Hotline: 472-8348
Website @ www.opaguam.org

 
This email and any attachments are for the sole use of the intended recipients and contain information that may be confidential or legally privileged. If you have received 
this email in error, please notify the sender by reply email and delete the message. Any disclosure, copying, distribution, or use of this communication by someone other 
than the intended recipient is prohibited.
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